
In order to provide better help to the NWIC staff and Facility here at NWIC I.T Department is requesting 

the following guidelines to be followed. 

If you’re new computer does not have an NWIC asset tag it will have to go to Paul Roberts to get one. 

If you recent purchased a Computer, or Tablet; Windows or Mac without going throw the I.T 

department and purchased from a vendor outside of the I.T department that it is going to need to be 

brought us so we can put the equipment into Inventory. Please note not all computers  are supported by 

our network   apple’s Lion operating system is not supported, due to the architecture of the operating 

system it is no longer compatible with the NWIC network and do not see a compatible version in the 

horizon. 

Therefore we are discouraging the purchasing of all Mac equipment and purchase the IBM compatible 

equipment instead.  

In Addition we do not have software like office for Mac. Any software you may need you will have to buy 

out of your own budget. We can get quotes for education pricing if needed. 

As a result of network infrastructure and computer needs we will need to ask that all technology has to 

come through the IT department in order to be supported by us in a timely fashion.  

Thanks for your cooperation! 

If you have any questions please feel free to call. 

 

Michael R. James 

I.T. Director 

1-360-392-4229 

 

  


